
Planning Commission 

  I am writing to express both my support of the proposed ordinance to implement SB9 
and to express my concern about to my concern about two elements in the ordinance 
that I believe are counterproductive to the objective of SB9, to create infill housing. I 
would appreciate your considering amending the following points. 

1. Maximum size of unit proposes a maximum size of 1200 sq ft in sections 
13.10.327 and 13.10.328 and although this may be appropriate in some cases 
however many larger lots could and should provide for larger units to 
accommodate larger families. I recommend that the maximum unit size be 
established relative to lot size.   

2. The ordinance provides that if any portion of the property is within a sensitive 
habitat it is ineligible. I do not believe this is the intent of SB9 and is 
unnecessarily restrictive. There are many properties that may have a very small 
portion of the property in a sensitive area but still qualifies for building as the 
building site meets all set back criteria, so it is counterproductive to 
unnecessarily disqualify a parcel for a SB9 structure when the purpose of SB9 is 
to create more infill housing . 

  

Thank you for your consideration   

  

Martin Boone  

Omni/Orbis Financial 

Sherman And Boone Realtors 

1260 41st Ave  Suite O 

Capitola Ca, 95010 

Phone 831-464-5021 Cell 831-419-7580 

email:  Martin@shermanandboone.com  

DRE License #00529069 

NOTICE:   This message, including all attachments transmitted with it, is for the use of the 
addressee only. It may contain proprietary, confidential and/or legally privileged 
information. No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by incorrect transmission. If you 

mailto:Martin@shermanandboone.com


are not the intended recipient, you must not, directly or indirectly, use, disclose, distribute, 
print or copy any part of this message. If you believe you have received this message in 
error, please delete it and all copies of it from your system and notify the sender 
immediately by reply e-mail. “This communication is from a debt collector and any 
information obtained will be used for that purpose”. Thank you. 

  

  

 


